
New this year...Date change to October 25-26th, 2008  

 
In past years, we have held this competition in late Spring or early Summer. Since this competition was 
designed as a qualifying event for our USA Dance National DanceSport Championships, which changed 
from August to April this year, we moved our event to October. We felt October, usually a slow month on 
the NW competition calendar, was a great time to hold our event. We are able to retain our high quality 
hotel venue at the Sea-Tac Hilton Airport Hotel, which is only a short 5-minute shuttle ride away from the 
Sea-Tac Airport. Please join us in October to see why this competition is considered one of the most 
smoothly run national qualifying championships in the nation.  

Chapters are sponsoring Adult/Youth Championship level events this year. Ex:  (Standard, Latin)  1st 
place, $500; 2nd place, $300; 3rd place $200.  Please suggest to your board to sponsor  a place or a whole 

heat.   It really helps the organizers to attract more competitors to the competition. 

 Darlene Forbes, RVP 1 

 


